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Parking reserved for Riding for the Disabled
Saturday and Sunday

Historically, this park has been used by many agricultural 
organisations. As a multi-use facility it is important to be 
courteous to all park users. 

Other users, including Riding for the Disabled, require 
the roads to be kept clear during weekends. When cars 
park along the narrow roads then horse floats can’t pass. 
Unauthorised vehicles in the reserved areas shown on the 
map will be towed.
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